Aberdeen 14 August 2011

Dear Sir/iMiadam,
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object to the proposed extended opening hours of KFC 152 Union Street, Aberdeen, AB10 1QT, on
the grounds of the following:

1) The noise level outside my home — the ventilation system, machinery, staff and customers -
as it would disturb my sleep and thus interfere with both my work life and my personal life.

2) The antisocial behaviour that results from drunk people buying take away food after pubs
and bars closing. We already have people urinating and engaging in sexual activity on our
doorsteps and would expect this to get worse.

3) The amount of rubbish on our doorstep — nobody wants to go to work in the morning
stepping over rubbish. Everyone has the right to have pleasant surroundings! This extends to
the smell generated by the rubbish and the noise seagulls make getting the overflowing
rubbish from the bins.

4) There are already more than enough take aways open all over town, therefore | do not see
any reason why this particular shop needs to be open as well.

| sincerely hope this application is refused on these grounds!

Yours sincerely
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